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PIPG Final Report Executive Summary, Patrick Wilson

The partnership work undertaken with support from a Prentice Institute Partnership Grant was designed to
identify research questions and directions oriented around the application of Indigenous Knowledge Systems
(IKS) and Traditional Ecological Knowledge (TEK) in processes of socioecological restoration and the
formulation of Indigenous focused "life plans.” It emerges from and contributes to a growing body of research
that recognizes the relationships between Indigenous land stewardship and enhanced biodiversity and carbon
sequestration and responds to priorities of leaders and members of the Quijos nation related to territorial
sovereignty, food sovereignty and forest garden revitalization, and female political leadership and gender
equality.

Work consisted of a series of round-table on themes of territorial sovereignty, female leadership, and gender
equality. These were organized in keeping with Quijos methodologies on knowledge exchange and
transmission, ensuring they were open to all interested members of the Quijos Nation. As such, research plans
were modified from being small workshops including a handful of leaders to becoming large public events with
approximately 100 attendees for each. Last, land-based forest garden workshops were conducted to generate
research directions related to Quijos forest gardens, biodiversity management, and food sovereignty. These
too were modified to be inter-generational workshops to permit the participation of young members of the
Nation, in keeping with their priorities around intergeneration knowledge transmission.

The Partnership Grant facilitated the formulation of stronger research relationships among researchers from the
University of Lethbridge, the Universidad San Francisco de Quito, and the Quijos Nation while helping to
outline directions for future collaboration. In concrete terms, it led to the creation of a Quijos Nation research
team, Sacha Awana (building or weaving from the forest) helping to professionalize researchers from the
Nation. Further, it led to an emergent partnership between researchers from the Quijos Nation and researchers
from the Kanai Ecosystem Protection Association of the Blackfoot Confederacy, with the intention of creating a
long-term collaborative program of research with the two Indigenous Nations and the two teams of University
researchers. Finally, the outcome of this engagement resulted in the publication of a Feature Article in the
journal Tropical Forest Issues, as part of a thematic volume on women as forest guardians.

The completed work lays the foundation for long-term research collaboration, and the research team members
are applying for external funding to establish Nation-to-Nation research collaboration on the themes outlined
above.
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